
To: C&TP 

From: Cllr R Sanderson 

Date: 12/07/22 

To request agreement for the Jubilee Beacon remain in situ at Cuckingstool 

Mead. 

 

The Beacon was installed to a professional standard with concrete footings/sleeve. 

To remove/relocate the Beacon would be invasive to the grass and deeper ground and 

possibly damage the Beacon. 

To remove/relocate the Beacon would involve manpower and machinery (incurring 

costs) and would have to be suitably risk assessed. 

The new location would require thorough investigation and survey as to its suitability for 

this structure. 

If it remains in situ at Cuckingstool Mead it becomes a focal/meeting point for the town 

and its organisations for future events and gatherings. 

 

Cuckingstool Mead is a  large public space which makes this suitable for such events. 

 

 

 

 


